
Housing Advisory Committee 

Friday, February 10, 2023 

Meeting was held from 8:30 a.m. to 9:45 a.m. 

 

Draft Meeting Minutes 

 

 

In attendance: Lindsay Sonnett, Chair; Russ Dean, Town Manager; Dave Sharples, Exeter Town 

Planner; Doug Eastman, Exeter Building Inspector; Darren Winham, Exeter Economic 

Development Director; Pete Cameron, Planning Board Representative; and Nancy Belanger, 

Select Board Representative. 

Also in attendance: Tony Teixeria, Exeter Housing Authority; Margaret Dooling, Exeter 

Housing Authority; Nick Taylor, Director of the Workforce Housing Coalition; and Sarah 

Tatarczuk, Regional Planner for Rockingham Planning Commission. 

 

Tony Teixeria and Margaret Dooling were invited to talk about the Housing Authority. The 

discussion included the history of the organization, current public housing stock in town and 

rental assistance (voucher program).  Tony and Margaret also shared info on current funding, 

continued needs and the organization’s 5-year goals.   

 

Our next meeting will be March 10, 2023. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Lindsay Sonnett, Chair 

 

 

 

 

 


